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Fire Prevention Bureau 

2601 West Broward Boulevard, 3061 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 

(954) 831-8210 www.sheriff.org

Date: May 4, 2022 

To: Christy Dominguez, Planning & Zoning Manager 

Broward Sheriff's Office 

Department of Fire Rescue and 

Emergency Services 

www.sheri ff.org 

From: Richard Brown, Fire Prevention Officer I Hallandale Beach 

Subject: Nightclub License - Resubmittal of Application for Amsterdam Restaurant Inc. 

Fire Department Prevention Bureau staff conducted multiple fire and life safety inspections at the 

Amsterdam Restaurant Inc. located at 100 South Federal Highway in Hallandale Beach. The inspections 

were related to permits for building alterations and interior improvements, all of which were approved. On

July 15, 2021, a fire and life safety inspection was performed in conjunction with the application for a 

business tax receipt which was approved. Recently concerns were raised regarding demonstration 

performances involving flaming props. An investigation revealed that they are being conducted within the 

code requirements as to the product types and quantities. Secondary to this application, another fire and 

life safety inspection was performed on May 4, 2022. No fire code violations or deficiencies were found to 

exist Amsterdam meets all requisite fire codes and presents no significant fire hazards or threats to life 

safety. The fire department has no objection to granting the requested to extend their hours of operation. 

If you have any questions please contact me. 

Cc: Bradley Masters, District Chief 

Lori Hastings, Assistant District Chief 

Eric Busenbarrick, Assistant Chief


